
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Linda Sposito 

March 16, 2021      941-575-5060 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
 
Beginning the week of March 22 through April 16 material delivery and weather depending, 

construction is schedule for rehabilitation to lift the Adrienne St. pier and place pile jackets. 

 

The pier will be closed to the public while work is being performed.  It will re-open following 

completion. Pedestrians and cyclists are required to use extreme caution while workers are 

present in the right of way. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Linda Sposito, Sr. Project Manager, Public Works 

Department at (941) 575-5060 between the business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru 

Friday. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: March 16, 2021 
  

E-mail: City Council 
 


